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THIS WEEK IN GRIZZLY
COUNTRY....1.

2.

We have a short week this week. The
Halloween Carnival will be Wednesday
after lunch. Students are welcome to
wear costumes that follow the
guidelines on the second page of the
newsletter. We will have an early
dismissal at 1:30 on Wednesday. There
will be NO Kid’s Club. PT Conferences
are that afternoon.

There is no school for students on
Thursday. PT conferences in the
morning. 

October 27, 2024

IMPORTANT INFO

Parent Teacher conferences are this week. Please
call the office if your child did not bring home
their time slip. You may follow this link to find
some parent tips from Scholastic for preparing
for conferences.

There will be NO KID’S CLUB on Wednesday, Oct.
30 with the early dismissal and conferences. 

Because breakfast is now being served again,
students will be reducing snacks down to 1 a day. 

We will be taking a K-8 field trip in a couple
weeks to the MSU Women’s Basketball game vs. Cal
Poly. More information and field trip form to
come as we get closer.

https://www.scholastic.com/parents/school-success/school-involvement/make-most-your-parent-teacher-conference.html


3.

The students
compared the
similarities and
differences
between plays and
movies and how
they are made. We
enjoyed exploring
the Yellowstone
Film Ranch and then
the student relaxed
a bit in the
afternoon. After a
couple weeks of
testing, they
deserved a break!

ACTIVITY DAY4.

ARROWHEAD SCHOOL FACEBOOK
www.arrowheadk8.com

UPCOMING
EVENTS

10/30 Halloween
Carnival, Early
Dismissal @ 1:30,
No Kid’s Club PT
Conferences

10/31 no school,
PT conferences

11/12 MSU Field
Trip

Use the link to ‘like’ and follow 
our new Facebook page! 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61564407633256
https://www.arrowheadk8.com/

